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Safe Arrival & Attendance – 1-833-219-9065 / https://go.schoolmessenger.ca 

Anglophone South District Snow Line 1-855-535-7669 (SNOW) 

 

 

 

Principal:  
Mrs. Nila Perry 

Administrative Assistant: 
Mrs. Joyce Gray 

Office #: 485-3025 

 

Scholastic Book Fair runs November 28th- Dec 1st 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/


 

 

 

Belleisle Elementary School Newsletter 
November 2022 

 
 
Belleisle Harvest Auction: Don’t forget, the auction is Saturday, October 29th. If you’ve never been 
to the auction, you’re in for quite a surprise. There is lots going on in every room with great deals, 
food, and of course the silent and live auction. 

 
Picture Retakes: November 9th. You do not need to send in the old picture, just let the 
teacher know.  
    

BES Scholastic Book Fair: The Scholastic Book Fair will run 
November 28th and wrap up on December 2nd.  We will have 
items here at the school for children to look through and 
purchase. Parents will also have an opportunity to come to 
the school on Wednesday evening, November 30th from 6:00-
7:30 p.m. to browse the books. 
 
Boys and Girls Club Monday Activity Night: The Boys & Girls Club runs childcare services here at 
the school and a full summer camp program. They have now begun their activity night on Tuesdays 
from 6:30-8:30 p.m. Activities will take place in the gym and indoor shoes will be needed, so please 
bring a pair along. Contact the Boys & Girls Club for information if you are interested in having your 
child participate. You must register. 
 
Belleisle Elementary School PSSC Members:  PSSC members for 2022-2023 are: Samantha Edwards, 
Catherine Grant, Amanda Henderson, Jessica Jaimeson, Kelsey Morton & Brandy Wilson. The 
teacher representative is Melissa Adams, Home & School Representative is Tara Ness, and our DEC 
Chair is Richard Malone. The PSSC is a supportive committee who works in collaboration with the 
principal on school matters and initiatives. 

 
Swimming: Last day of swimming block is November 4th. Thanks to the pool Committee 
for helping me make this happen. 
 

A BIG thank you goes out to Stephen Bates for the donation of apples. The students 
LOVED them! 
  

Report Cards: Go home on December 1st. Parent Teacher will be the evening of 
Thursday, December 8th between 4:00-7:00 p.m. and the morning of Friday, 
December 9th from 8:30-11:30 a.m. Parents will book an appointment with their 
child’s teacher through the online booking site, the same as we have done the past 2 
years. Information on booking will come home as we get closer to the date.   
      

            -Mrs. Perry 

 



Sickness: There have been quite a few children sick with the stomach flu and colds. After 
3 years living with Covid protocols, it is still difficult to know when a child should stay home 
from school. I’ve included the following visual from our school nurses to hopefully help: 
 

       


